
Jim Ned SHAC 

Meeting Minutes 

5/20/2017 

 

Members Present: Tommy Bryant 

         Michelle Bryant 

         Vickie Whitten 

         Shasta McClure 

 

Meeting Minutes:  $400.00 given to the nurses of all the campuses 

for the purchase of emergency supplies for the safe rooms/safety 

areas. The purchase includes buckets to use as toilets if student are in 

the safe rooms for an extended amount of time. Supplies also include: 

Fundraising is needed to fund the SHAC fund. Members are asked to 

think over the summer for ideas to fundraise. Membership is also low, 

and finding members to commit is very difficult. Physical education 

seems to be above and beyond what the state requires, and although 

the junior high and high school students seem to have more choices in 

lunch, regulations are being followed. No new suggestions are made 

for breakfast/lunch service. The program to send food home for the 

weekends with low income households is still up and running with 

good results. The next meeting will be scheduled at the beginning of 

the next school year, and hopefully will bring a few new members to 

the committee. Meeting adjourned.  



 

 

 

 

 


